
Bev Woods, RDH

With a career that spans three decades, Bev Woods 
has given thousands of people a reason to smile. 
Bev has worked in private and public health, owned 
her own dental hygiene business, and served as 
the program director for Maxwell College and Port 
Hope Community Health Centre. Bev has also held 
an executive and council position with the College 
of Dental Hygienists of Ontario and was president 
and director of the Ontario Dental Hygienists 
Association. Bev was instrumental in providing 
continuing education to dental hygienists in the Bay 
of Quinte area where she was president of the Bay 
of Quinte Dental Hygienists’ Society for many years.

Another hallmark of her career is her passion and 
commitment to giving back. To ensure no one 
goes without preventive dental hygiene care, Bev 
founded Gift from the Heart (GFTH), a national 
organization that links Canadians with dental 
hygienists, raises awareness about access to oral 
health care issues, and emphasizes the role of the 
dental hygienist as a primary oral health care provider. 




